
 

Welcome to Knob Hill Inn. We are pleased to be able to accommodate your entire family and hope that 

your stay is enjoyable.  

The following policies have been developed in the interest of ensuring the well-being of guests’ pets, 

safeguarding hotel property, and providing for comfort of all guests. 

1. Dogs will not be left alone in any guest room at any time. Our Reception Agents are available to 

provide assistance in finding a pet sitter during times when guests cannot be present. 

2. No more than two dogs will be accommodated in any individual guest room. 

3. Dogs will be kept on a leash at all times while on property, whether inside or outside. 

4. In consideration of public health regulations, dogs will not enter any public area of the hotel 

where food is served. This includes the breakfast rooms, dining room and lobby bar. 

5. Dog owners will direct their pets to the grass space between the pool and the parking lot when 

their pets relieve themselves and take full responsibility for cleaning up after them. Waste bags 

for this purpose are available at Reception. 

6. For their safety, our housekeeping staff will not service guest rooms when dogs are present. If 

necessary, guests will connect with Reception to arrange an alternate housekeeping time for 

their guest room. 

7. Dog owners assume full financial responsibility for any damage done to hotel property by their 

pet, as well as for any compensation given to other guests as a result of noise complaints 

caused by their pet. 

8. A non-refundable fee of $50 per dog per night will be charged to cover the cost of deep 

cleaning to remove pet hair and dander from your guest room after departure.  

 

Dog’s Name: ______________________________________ 

Guest Contact Number:   

 

Date:      Signature:  


